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FILED

IN THE OFFICE OF THE

Hulm, Petra CLERK OF SUPREME COURT
DECEMBER 19, 2016

From: gwen <gm9399@cox.net> STATE OF NORTH DAKOTA
Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2016 9:28 AM
To: (SUP) Clerk of Court Office
Subject: Out of state attorneys
Penny Miller,

Of course ND should allow out-of-state attorneys. One should be able to choose the attorney of their choice
& not have to choose by location.

Thank you,
gwen murphy





